
‭Dear Parents‬

‭Greetings of the day !‬

‭It gives us enormous pleasure to inform you that we did a successful Interaction session with‬
‭the students of Egypt  on 7th March 2024. It was a great experience to talk about India's rich‬
‭heritage and to know about Egyptian food, Language, currency etc.‬
‭Students of Class V& VI participated in the event.‬

‭Congratulations to all the participants for being confident in expressing themselves and‬
‭representing their country at an international platform. In the future we will also be having such‬
‭interactive sessions .‬

‭Together we can & we will achieve wonders.Thanks alot for your continuous  support.Hoping for‬
‭the same in future endeavors also.‬

‭Headmistress‬
‭Ms. Arunima Shukla‬


